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Activities and Meetings Since Last Report 
 

 

Edwin Parr Award.  A great evening was held to celebrate the top new teachers in each school 

division. Livingstone Range was represented by Candice Janzen from Canyon School. 

Matthew Halton Graduation. A great cap and gown ceremony at Matthew Halton School!   An 

excellent job by the staff and students in planning the celebration. 

Career Transitions. Meeting with Career transition board as we prepare for a strategic review 

later in June. 

A great celebration of success was held with the Granum staff for their incredible work they did 

over the year in encouraging students to attend the school and in making those students feel 

welcome! 

CASSIX Meeting. Met with other school  district leaders from Southern Alberta. 

First Nation Education Council Meeting. Met with representatives of PBOE and KBE. A 

presentation by Chad Kuzyk from LRSD on the Safety in the Digital Age.   An excellent 

presentation that inspired many discussions and opportunities for partnerships in the future.  

Interviews for new Associate Superintendent of Programs and Services position.  A great 

response to our search for this role. We had many applicants from across North America with 

the positon being offered to Ken Samson.  Please see attached press release. 

ASBA Annual Spring Meeting. Attended the annual meeting with the LRSD Board. Many great 

discussions were held and some very timely sessions as well. 

Alberta Education Agent Familiarization Tour. LRSD participated as part of the tour that 

introduced International representatives to our region.  Participants met with local students at 

Crowsnest Consolidated High School followed by a tour of the Frank Slide region. The group 

was very impressed with our schools and students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


